
Dear Council,

Objecting to the progress of this DA, if you have been down that road in school drop off and 
pick up hours you would see the traffic is already way out of control. 

There is already queuing in and out of that intersection for almost a Km each way. With school 
buses and cars already creating congestion I don’t understand how you can approve adding 
further pressure to the area without creating an alternative road entrance/ exit to Wakehurst 
Parkway. The road also does not have a safe footpath for parents, students and teachers to 
walk to the school grounds after parking down that way on the skirt of the bushes. It is simply 
not wide enough to carry industrial traffic as well as the domestic traffic. 

Kind regards,
Michelle 
Member of Northern Beaches Council
Concerned Resident
Parent of Oxford Falls Student 
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